

Dear Members and Volunteers of the Cat Action Team PEI:

Well, 2011 has come to a close and the Cat Action Team had its most successful year ever where fund raising is concerned. Cat Action's success rests totally in the hands of all CAT volunteers. Cat Action enjoys a really strong foundation for all those involved to build on. We have a partnership with the Atlantic Veterinary College and enjoy an association with most of the vet clinics across Prince Edward Island. As President, I wish to thank all of the people involved in Cat Action for their hard work and dedication to this wonderful cause.

In 2012, Cat Action desires to move forward with collecting all the statistics possible to aid us in fund raising. Another step in our evolution is the Companion Animal Initiative. This group was formed by the Department of Agriculture to bring animal welfare groups on PEI together for cooperation, education and legislation. The groups involved are Department of Agriculture, Sir James Dunn Animal Welfare Centre, PEI Veterinary Medical Association, PEI Humane Society, SpayAid PEI, and Cat Action Team PEI.

This is a brief overview. I will expound more in my speech at the annual general meeting.

Donald Turner President